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Craig, Sondra

From: Michelle M Pinzl <mmpinzl@viterbo.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 9:07 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Rezone

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello La Crosse City Council: 
 
I support the SBCHC petition to rezone the REACH project. As a Viterbo faculty member, healthcare professional and community 
educator, I believe this is an excellent way to support our community. 
 
All the best, 
Michelle  
 
Michelle M Pinzl 
She/her/ella 
Department of English and World Languages  
Associate Professor, Viterbo University  
Coordinator, Community Interpreting Certificate 
Certified Healthcare Interpreter, CHI™ 
Certified Wisconsin Court Interpreter 
Murphy Center 525 
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